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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I support HB 3435, as a lifelong resident of the portland metro area, I believe all 

students should have a right to free meals at school. This is the exactly where I want 

my tax money going and is something the vast majority of people can agree is a good 

use of funding. I grew up on free lunches in Elementary school, which helped my 

family immensely. Even those who do not qualify based on income deserve the relief 

that free meals at school would bring. With the prices of everything being very high, it 

is the responsibility of the state to ensure our kids remain fed!  

 

Thank you for your consideration and support of this bill! 


